
News release

Criminal and PI reviews set to begin

04 August 2016

We are approaching around 80 solicitors firms to take part in thematic
reviews of the criminal and personal injury (PI) sectors.

The purpose of the two reviews is to improve our understanding of the way
firms work—and to promote good practice.

Our Regulatory Management Thematic Team will begin contacting firms
that have been selected to participate this week.




